INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL BURAIDAH

Ref: CIR/IISB/PAR/48/2022-23 19" September 2022
Dear Parents,

Please be informed that the school shall remain closed on 21-09-2022
(Wednesday) and 22-09-2022 (Thursday) on account of Saudi National Day
celebration.

The School Management. Committee, staff and students of our school extend
heartiest greetings to all the citizens of KSA on this auspicious occasion.

Principal



